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Sunday, July 24, 2022
     9:00 am     Summer Choir Rehearsal
     9:30 am     Sunday School
   10:30 am     Worship

Monday, July 25, 2022
     5:30 pm     Finance Committee with 
                          Facilities Management meeting

Tuesday, July 26, 2022
     3:45 pm      Ruth Bradley’s “How to Study
                           the Bible” study group
      4:00 pm - 6:00 pm Health and Wellness 
                           Event open to the public being 
                           held at the White Flag Building
                           401 Roy Kidd Ave
      6:00 pm - 8:00 pm Vacation Bible School

Wednesday, July 27, 2022
     5:30 pm    Wednesday Night Summer
                          Book Discussion Series 
                          the church of  us vs. them:
                          Freedom from a Faith That 
                          Feeds on Making Enemies 
                          by David E. Fitch
      6:00 pm - 8:00 pm Vacation Bible School

Thursday, July 28, 2022
     12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry
      6:00 pm - 8:00 pm Vacation Bible School

Friday, July 29, 2022
      6:00 pm - 8:00 pm Vacation Bible School

       

July 24, 2022

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e rVBS 2022: ON THE CASE- Sign up today!

It’s that time of the year again- Vacation Bible School is 
back! Tuesday, July 26th to Friday, July 29th from 6-8:30 
pm daily, we will be hosting Vacation Bible School. Our 
theme this year is “ON THE CASE”, where children will 
journey together as detectives INVESTIGATING the mystery 
of God’s great love for us! 
Each evening we will have a full dinner, group worship, and 
fun activities as well as a parable of Jesus that we will use 
as a key CLUE to help us investigate this mystery. Beginning 
with Day 1, we will investigate the Parable of the Sower to 
find out how we can grow in our relationship with God. On 
Day 2, we will investigate the Parable of the Bags of Gold 
in order to discover how we are called to serve God and 
serve others. On Day 3, we will investigate the Parable of 
the Good Samaritan and find out how we can better care 
for one another. On our final day, we will investigate the 
Parable of the Lost Sheep, Coin, and Sons to learn how 
sharing the story of Jesus and sharing our own story can be 
a powerful way we show love. 
Classes provided for Preschool-5th grade (with childcare 
for nursery). 
Signup your child today (and invite a friend!): 
corbinfbc.org/vbs

2022 College Scholarship Recipients
Now is the time to submit information from your tuition statement 
to the church in preparation of establishing scholarship funding with 
school’s finance office.  Recipients will be receiving a letter asking 
for specific information; however, I just wanted to give you a heads 
up soyou can locate your tuition statement.  If you have questions, 
please contact Jill in the church office at 
606-528-4738 or jhouse@corbinfbc.org. www.corbinfbc.org



Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Paul Sims
			   606-202-0595
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		  Nancy Rich
			   606-344-5504

  

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, July 24, 2022 
are placed in commemoration of

MICHELLE LITTERAL BROCK’S birthday on July 21st 
by

Anna Litteral and family

A gift has been given to the General Fund in memory of 
GERALD “BB” REEVES 

by
Jennifer Hannah

 

Expressions of sympathy are extended to the family and 
friends of Francis Reedy.

Expressions of sympathy extended to Roger Reeves and 
family in the death of his brother, Gerald “BB” Reeves

July 17, 2022 Offering Summary:
		   Budget Offerings:		 $       7,248.00
   Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:  	 $  333,092.71
		   YTD Budget Goal:		 $  420,501.00
 		   Loose Change Offering	 $	  127.22		
		   The month of July offering will benefit our
		   VBS Mission Project.
		

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Seventh Sunday after Pentecost

July 24, 2022
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 1; Colossians 2 : 6-19;  

Luke 11 : 1-13

Trumpet Solo by David Garr
O Worship the King

Anthem by The Summer Choir
Christ the Way of Life Possess Me

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“Sustaining Community”

Health and Wellness event! 
Tuesday, July 26th, 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm at the White Flag 
building.  The event is open to the community and co-
sponsored by United Healthcare Community Plan of 
Kentucky in partnership with Olive Branch Ministries & 
Corbin First Baptist Church White Flag Ministry.
At the event you get:
- Blood pressure checks
- COVID-19 at-home test kits (while supplies last)
- HIV and Hepatitis C tesing
- Free food, a blanket and a gift card with any screening
-And more
We’ll also have helpful information about health benefits 
and resources available to you and your family.

Time to start rummaging through your closets, cabinets, 
garages, storage buildings and anywhere else you 
collect stuff you no longer use or need.  The 2022 
FBC Community Rummage Sale will be held the week 
of NIBROC, Thursday, Aug. 11 through 12:00 Noon, 
Saturday, Aug. 13. Keep watching for details of 
dates and times donations will be accepted. As always, 
this event is a large undertaking and requires a lot 
of coordination and volunteer effort. Pleae consider 
volunteering some of your time before and/or during the 
sale. Last year’s rummage sale was a huge success! Let’s 
make this year’s bigger and better!   

Shoebox Ministry
The winter shoebox ministry for children in need is 
gearing back up! Nancy Rich and others have worked 
very diligently helping to “sustain community” needs 
with this mission. Donations of items needed to fill 
these boxes are gladly accepted. Or you may want 
to indicate a portion of your offering contribution be 
deposited to the Shoebox Ministry fund. 

Washcloths and KIDS Toothpaste are being collected the 
month of  August and can be dropped off across from 
the church office.   


